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Steve Corbeille

From: Patrick McCarthy <McCarthy@ssbadger.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 9:45 AM

To: Paul Braun; Steve Corbeille

Subject: SIB funding

Can we start the process of applying for some SIB funding? Foth has a $140,000 invoice for the engineering that has
been done for the Manitowoc portion of the project, it’s eligible for HAP reimbursement but the 20% match will need to
come from another source. I've told them they’ll need to extend the payment date on that invoice for several months
while we wait for the FASTLANE decision and work on other elements, but it’s likely we'll need the SIB money at some
point. Let me know what you think, I'm available for a call on Friday if necessary or sometime next week.

Patrick McCarthy
Vice President of Shore Operations
Lake Michigan Carferry Service
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